From: June Oliver [mailto:JOliver@taxmanagementcentre.com] 
Sent: June 17, 2014 1:41 PM
Cc: Martin OGANG; billkoopman@aol.com; claire conway; Lorna Pitcher; Ian Ferguson
Subject: RCOT WaSH project in Northern Uganda

I am blind copying all our partners on our WaSH project.  As you are probably aware, because of its size, our Grant # 1417461, must be presented to the Trustees of Rotary International for approval. 

The last meeting of the Trustees was in Sydney on June 5, 2014.   We could not have met the deadline for that meeting since the Expert, Dr Andrea Oess, started her site visits on May 29th.  She left Uganda on June 1 and was given a deadline of June 27th to finalize her report.

The next meeting of the Trustees has been confirmed as October 20 to 24, 2014.

In the meantime, our contact at TRF sent an extensive list of questions and these have now all been addressed by our Ugandan partner, Martin Ogang.  We are back in waiting mode for acknowledgement of his response.

To quote Martin…."The purpose of this email is therefore to inform you of this development. October is not far. In the meantime, we will do whatever is necessary with the human and limited financial resources we have to keep the momentum of the Grant. Please explain this to all we are involved in this Grant, directly or indirectly".

I will continue to send updates each time I have something to share with our partners - 28 Rotary Clubs coast to coast in both the USA and Canada, 5 Rotary Districts and several organizations and personal donors.  In total we raised $261,154 USD and partners are sending in their commitments.  We have opened a special bank account for the project (as per requirements) and are tracking every dollar received.  We will leave it up to our partners to donate now or wait until after the October meeting.  

Again, please let me know if you'd like any other person from your Club or District to receive these ongoing emails.

June Oliver, lead international partner, GG 1417461
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